
Personnel Report 

January 15, 2025 
 

1.​ Retirement of Personnel: 
The Superintendent did not receive any letters of retirement. 

 
 

2.​ Resignation of Personnel: 
The Superintendent did not receive any letters of resignation. 

 
3.​ Employment of Staff 

The Superintendent is recommending the hiring of Koran Steward as the building 
custodian at PES (Hourly rate of $20.85). 
 
Recommendation: 
The Board of Education hires Koran Stewart at $20.85 per hour as the building 
custodian at Pleasantdale Elementary School. 

 
4.​ Other Personnel Actions 

The superintendent recommends a contract adjustment for the remainder of the 2024-25 
school year for Sara Poplawski. 
 
Recommendation: 
The Board of Education adjusts Sara Poplawski’s contract from January 15, 2025 
through June 30, 2025. 
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